
Industrial Visit to SAP Labs India in Collaboration with
Edunet India.

(Under the aegis of Tech Saksham Programme)

The most integral part of working in a corporate world is the understanding of how it actually is.
In collaboration with Edunet, the Students of Mata Sundri College for Women had a visit to
the SAP Labs, Gurgaon on 15th September 2022 for 3rd year students pursuing B.sc (Hons)
Computer Science. After the fulfillment of prior requirements like Vaccination and Consent
forms, the students were provided with their Visitor Cards and proceeded towards the Lab the
session was scheduled to be held at.

The workshop commenced with an easing out game, followed by a CV building and Linked in
page development session.

With a scheduling of Mock Interviews post the session, the Workshop took it's course towards a
Discussion on Preparing for Interviews and how many levels like Technical rounds, Group
Discussions and HR interview round, the students have to go through.
It was a delight for the students to understand the practicality behind these and to know what all
are the possible questions the interviewee looks for as well!

Then the students had a 1 hour Lunch Break. The Lunch was provided by the volunteers at SAP
and then the workshop continued.

With the help of interesting and interactive games and sheer Clarity and Efficiency of
Articulation, the students were taught about Finance, Time Management, Latest Technologies
and Techniques, Corporate Etiquettes and Employer's necessary Expectations.

Towards the end of the session, a Group Photograph was taken and the students were left
mesmerized upon this entire experience.

The Mentors were extremely patient and cooperative with the Queries the students had and
surely enlightened them with great advise.

It was an eye opening experience for them which helped them explore the realms of their job life
in a minor sense and made them realise the life of corporate employees including the work

ethics one should possess.
It left the students wanting to be in the corporate world and they expressed their wish to be a

part of more such trips!


